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Events for the School Choir 
Saturday 20th June - West Pinchbeck Village Fete 

Wednesday 24th June – Music Extravaganza  
Sunday 5th July – Summer Fayre 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

It is time once again to enjoy the summer festivities, with a number of different events coming up over the coming 

weeks.  

 

The West Pinchbeck Village Fete is the first event held on Saturday 20
th
 June at St Bartholomew’s Church Hall, 

starting at 2pm. It is set to be a wonderful afternoon with fun for all age groups including a range of races for the 

children to enjoy. 

 

It is an annual tradition that the school is invited to provide some entertainment for the fete goers to enjoy. This 

year we hope to provide an exciting performance from the School Choir who have been working very hard on a 

number of songs and have been learning all their words off by heart in aid of this.  I therefore hope that they will all 

be able to attend this wonderful performance opportunity. The children will need to be at the Fete by 2pm to 

perform at 2.15pm 

 

In addition to this children across the school have been hard at work again preparing for our Music Extravaganza, 

where the School Choir will be performing. This will be held in the school hall on Wednesday 24
th
 June and will 

begin at 6pm. All parents, friends and family are welcome to come and support the children in the audience.  

 

Finally, the Summer Fayre is being held on Sunday 5
th
 July and the School Choir have been asked to sing at this. 

Further details will follow as to when the Choir will be performing.  

 

In order to help us with forward planning (and adjustments!), I would be grateful if you could complete and return 

the attached permission slip to the school ASAP but before Wednesday. It is a wonderful opportunity for the 

children to show off their talents at these performances and I hope they will all attend.  

 

Many thanks to everyone who is able to support these wonderful community events, times that brings many 

aspects of our local community together. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Catherine Cox 

Oak Class Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please return to the office ASAP 

Child’s Name……………………………………………. 

 

My child will be able to / is unable to*  (Please delete as applicable)  

West Pinchbeck Village Fete on Saturday 20
th
 June at St Bartholomew’s Church Hall 

Music Extravaganza on Wednesday 24
th
 June at St Bartholomew’s CE Primary School Hall 

Summer Fayre on Sunday 5
th
 July at St Bartholomew’s CE Primary School 

 

Signed…………………………………………………  date………………………………. 
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